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Learn a new word and 

congratulate the new E-board. 

PG. 3-4 

UMA Scholars’ accomplishments 

and successes.  

PG. 5 

Upcoming Events & Birthdays.  

PG. 6-7 

UMA Student & Alumni Spotlight. 

 I hope everyone is ready for finals and for this 

semester to be over with! Good luck on your 

finals and all the best to the juniors/seniors who 

will be taking their standardized entrance exams 

soon and will be applying for this cycle. You got 

this!!  

Congratulations to the graduating seniors and 

wishing you the best for your future endeavors! “If 

you don’t go after what you want, you’ll never 

have it. If you don’t ask, the answer is always no. 

If you don’t step forward, you’re always in the 

same place.” – Nora Roberts 

Have a wonderful, safe, and productive summer! 

It was great being the 2020-2021 Historian for the 

UMA. Congratulations, new E-Board! Can't wait 

to see the UMA continue to prosper! 
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“Always do 

your best. 

What you 

plant now, you 

will harvest 

later.”  

Og Mandino 

2021-2022 E-BOARD 
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UMA SCHOLARS’ ACCOMPLISHMENTS & SUCCESSES 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rae'Miah James, senior, aspires to 

become an OB-GYN. She plans on 

taking a gap year,  where she will either 

start teaching to put her degree to work 

or take on research opportunities. 

Rae'Miah is currently looking into 

research opportunities with Dr. Sultana. 

She was accepted into Tri-Beta & Alpha 

Kappa Mu Honor Society. 

Congratulations! 

 

Malcolm T Wiseman Jr, graduating 

Senior, aspires to become a physician or 

a surgeon. He will be attending The 

University of Cincinnati Medical School. 

Congratulations! In the summer, Malcolm 

is participating in the MED program at 

UNC Chapel Hill. He will be graduating 

Summa Cum Laude. 

 

Taverlyn Shepard, junior, aspires to 

become an endocrinologist or 

cardiologist. She will be completing her 

summer internship at the University of 

North Texas Health Science Center - 

Summer Multicultural Advance 

Research Training Program. You did it! 

 

Taylore Baker, graduating senior, 

aspires to become a dermatologist. 

She will be graduating Summa Cum 

Laude and will be working during her 

gap year. In the summer, she will be 

interning at the University of North 

Carolina Chapel Hill MED Program. 

Way to go! 

 

Tyra Buckley, graduating Senior, will be 

earning her MBA with Healthcare 

Administration emphasis at Texas Women's 

University in Fall 2021. Fantastic! She has 

many awards and accomplishments at PV, 

from poster presentations at various 

conferences to receiving leadership and 

scholarship opportunities. 

 

Morgan Green, senior, aspires to 

become a veterinarian. Her post grad 

plan is to work under a research 

investigator with M.D. Anderson 

extending her current research job for 

a year prior to applying to vet school. 

Her summer plan is to take classes 

while continuing her research job with 

M.D. Anderson. You’ve got this! 
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Tyra Latrice James, junior, aspires 

to become a physician assistant. 

She will be interning virtually at 

the Dell Medical School JAMP 

Program. That’s awesome! 

 

Grace Brooks, sophomore, aspires 

to become a pediatric oncologist. 

She will be attending summer 

school and participating in a 

research program here on 

campus! 

 

Caroline Rose Grannum, Jasper 

Scholar, aspires to become a 

veterinarian. She has been 

accepted into Purdue's VetUp! 

College Internship. It is a six-week 

long program that is similar to the 

experiences of current vet 

students. Well done! 

 

Alexis Jackson, senior, aspires to 

become a pediatric dentist. She 

has accepted a Minority dental 

internship with University of 

Buffalo, NY, and will also be 

conducting research with Dr 

Sultana. Good Job! 

 

Kaylin Johnson, sophomore, aspires to 

become an Obstetrician. She will be 

completing a summer internship with the 

McGovern Summer Health Professions 

Education Program (SHPEP). 

 

Francesca Anderson, graduating 

Senior, aspires to become a 

general or a cosmetic Dentist. She 

will be attending the TAMUCOD 

Post-Baccalaureate program, and 

upon completion, will enter dental 

school in 2022. Congratulations! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAYS!! 
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UMA STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 
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UMA ALUMNI CORNER 
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